FROM

P
Niles R. Ford, PhD, Chief of Fire De 'r%ment

Baltimore City Fire Department L TIM
401 East Fayette St. 21202

City Council Bill #14-0417
Response to the Corrective Bill 2014

The Honorable Bernard C. Young, President August 15,2014
And All Members of the Baltimore City Council
City Hall, Room 408

For the purpose of correcting certain technical errors and omissions in the City Code;
repealing certain obsolescent, or otherwise preempted, superseded, or superfluous
provisions; correcting, clarifying, and conforming certain language; and providing for a
special effective date.

In reference to City Council Bill # 14-0417, the Fire Department has no objections to the
proposed amendments relating to this bill pertaining to the fire codes. The greatest
positive within this bill is that the “Fire Code” reference is now being properly updated to
reflect the current 2012 Edition of the International Fire Code (IFC)



